

FEDERATION INTERNATIONALE DE L'AUTOMOBILE

Le Président

To Club Presidents

Paris, 9 November 2010

Dear President, dear Friend,

I am writing to thank you for your attendance at last week's FIA General Assembly. It was a privilege to spend time together getting to know each other better.

The discussions we had during the week were very constructive and will enable us to build a more dynamic and efficient FIA, committed to better serving our members.

I know next year will be a very important one with the launch of the Decade of Action on Road Safety and I look forward to working with you to help achieve the goal of five million lives saved and fifty million fewer traffic injuries. The Decade of Action is an example of how our two pillars, Sport & Mobility, can work together.

The review of the Sporting Commissions was also important and will renew and refresh our approach to the many championships and topics they cover.

Please keep me informed of activities at your club and let me know if the FIA can assist you at any time.

With best wishes

Yours sincerely,

Jean Todt

Enclosed: group picture